
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/8/2014 9:38:21 AM
Subject: FW: H.3360

From: Frick, Jean Cecil [mailto:JFrick@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 11:46 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: H.3360

Thank you for your help!

H.3360 was the highway funding vehicle- signed on June 24, 2013

Would like to have frameable copies of the front page and page that the governor signed as well as a pen and jpeg of 
the official photo.

I'll come by and pick up whenever its ready.

Many many thanks!!
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